
Winters Joint Unified Food Services and Yolo County Food Bank Information 

 
                         Students, Staff, and Families: A Breakfast Program is now at WHS! WHS now has a breakfast service daily               

            at no cost for all students. Thanks to our Food Services department for making this happen.  
 

Students and Families: For the 2024-2025 school year, school lunches are free for all students. Lunch 
service is available to all students in our district this year at no charge. Please encourage your student(s) 
to get lunch from our cafeteria during our lunch period. For funding purposes we’re asking all families to 
complete the food services application even if you know you don’t qualify for free/reduced food service. 
More information HERE and application here: https://secure.ezmealapp.com/ApplicationScreen.aspx 
 
Students, Staff, and Families: Click Here for more information for Yolo Fresh Text - connecting families 
with local free food distributions. Families may text the word ALMOND to 888777 and receive a text 
reminder the day before every free food distribution in Winters. 
 
Students, Staff, and Families: Every Wednesday afternoon, the Yolo County Food Bank will use the 
student parking lot (north of the gym) to distribute food to families from 3:30pm - 5:30pm or as supplies 
last. Please move your car out of the student parking lot by that time. 
 
 

https://secure.ezmealapp.com/ApplicationScreen.aspx
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vNj6RD2xpyWC0bDvoeQEYUVuGmjGhVh9/view?usp=sharing

